
Notice of Public Hearing 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN; The town of Coulee Dam has published this Notice of Public Hearing of 

the Town Council to provide the opportunity to comment on the proposed adoption by reference of 

Grant County’s Critical Areas Ordinance. The issued date of this notice begins a public comment 

period of not less than 14 calendar days. During this period written comments may be submitted to 

the staff contact. The proposal may be examined at Coulee Dam Town Hall, 300 Lincoln Ave, Coulee 

Dam, WA 99116.  

The Coulee Dam Town Council will hold a public hearing to consider and recognize, by Town 

Ordinance, the adoption by reference of Grant County’s existing Critical Areas Ordinance. This notice 

is provided to inform the community of the pending hearing. The hearing will be held during the 

Regular Council Meeting scheduled to being at 6:00 PM on April 24, 2024.  

Comment Due Date: April 24, 2024 

Date of Public Hearing: April 24, 2024, at 6:00 PM 

Agency Contact: Stefani Bowden, Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Coulee Dam 

 cdclerk@couleedam.org 

509-633-0320

Proposal Description: In effort for the Town of Coulee Dam to remain in compliance with the 

Growth Management Act’s (GMA) requirement to adopt critical areas regulations (RCW 36.70A.060), 

city staff is seeking to adopt Grant County’s crucial areas ordinance by reference. As of July 2023, 

Washington Senate Bill 5374 allows cities with a population under 25,000 to adopt the county’s critical 

areas regulations by reference to satisfy the GMA requirements. 

Proposal Location: Coulee Dam, WA 

Applicant: Town of Coulee Dam 

  300 Lincoln Ave, 

  Coulee Dam, WA 99116 


